
District Director’s Corner 

December 2019 

 

Have you made your plans to attend the District 37 TLI Extravaganza? History is in the making. Friday 

December 13th will be the last District 37 Humorous Speech contest and Evaluation Contest with 

contestants from eleven Divisions in District 37 representing the entire state of North Carolina. Please 

plan to attend starting at 4:00 PM at the Embassy Suites in Winston-Salem, NC. This will be the largest 

Humorous Speech and Evaluation contests in the history of District 37. 

Saturday, December 14th will be the 2nd Annual TLI Extravaganza. This all-day affair features advanced 

training for our club officers, keynote presentations from two of District 37’s own, and a Hall of Fame 

luncheon honoring the accomplishments of many Toastmasters and clubs during the 2018-2019 

Toastmasters program year. Club Presidents and Club VPEs are invited to the District Council Meeting 

being held later in the afternoon. Please attend the event for a day of networking, learning and fun! 

For more details see http://d37toastmasters.org/toastmasters-leadership-institute/ 

Elmer Hill, DTM 

District 37 Director 
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